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A workshop ‘The Art of Storytelling’ on 

12th August 2017 will be held at British 

Council and will be attended by the Pre 

Nursery and Nursery teachers of the 

school. 

A Human Resource Management 

workshop for school heads will be 

attended by Mrs Nayar, Mrs Majumdar 

and Mrs Choudhary in Bangalore on 

24th to 26th August 2017. 

 

We welcome Mohor Mukherjee and 

Lakshitaa Manot to Pre Nursery A, 

Tejoshrinee Biswas to Nursery B and 

Patrick Sheeran to Class 2 B. 

We welcome Kanishk Anand to Class 

3A and not Kanishk Agarwal as 

mentioned in the July Newsletter. The 

error is regretted. 

 

Mr Kaushik Kumar Sinha joined as 

Junior School P.E teacher on 4th of July 

2017. We welcome him into the CIS 

family. 

 

Parents are thanked for joining Edmodo. Those who have not yet joined are requested to do so. 

Parents are requested to go through the diaries and sign these regularly. 

All leaves must coincide with the school holiday list. 

 

11th August 2017 – India Day and 

Korea Day will be celebrated in 

Junior Section. 

14th August 2017- India Day will be 

celebrated in Primary Section. 

 

 

 

Inter house basketball tournament 

between classes 3, 4 and 5 to be held in 

the second week of August. Date cannot 

be fixed due to unpredictable weather 

conditions. 

 

August Events 

4th  August 2017 – Class 5 takes great 

pleasure in the presentation and 

review of their choice of good 

literature. 

16th August 2017- Wiz Spell Bee 

contest to be held for classes 1 to 5. 

26th August 2017 – PTM to be held for 

classes Pre Nursery and 5. 

29th August 2017 – Swimming heats 

for Classes 4 and 5 to be held at the 

Calcutta Swimming Club in Strand 

Road. Notice regarding the event will 

follow. 
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